
 

 

           25th November 2024 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 

The festive season is upon us and we’re thrilled to announce our annual Christmas Photo 

Booth fundraiser for the PTA, once again! This year, we’re making it extra special by 
inviting family members to join in the fun. 
 

Christmas Photo Booth Details: 
 

        Dates: Monday 2nd, Wednesday 4th and Friday 6th December 

         Time: 2:45 P.M. – 3:10 P.M. 

      Location: Back playground 

    Cost: £3 per photo print 
 

To take part, please visit Arbor under the ‘School Shop’ section, where you can select your 
preferred date and choose the number of photos you'd like to purchase. This will serve as 

your sign-up to attend the photo booth. Due to the organisation of this event, we will be 

unable to accommodate unless you have signed up; thank you for your support with this. 
 

On the Day: 
 

• Gates Open: 2:30 P.M. 
• Please queue near the pergola, where a member of staff will greet you. 

• Children will be sent out to join you for their photo, which will feature a festive 
backdrop and props/accessories. 

• Children can bring their Christmas Jumpers to school to change into if they wish. 
• Once the photo is taken, children will return to their classrooms and home time will 

proceed as normal at 3:20 P.M. 
 

Important Notes: 
 

         Sign up for one date only to allow all families a chance to participate.  

         We kindly ask that family groups be limited to a maximum of 5 guests per child due to 

space constraints. 

         Parents may wait in the designated pick-up area after photos are taken or leave and 

return for pick-up at 3:20 PM. 
 

We can’t wait to capture the Christmas spirit with our families and raise funds for our 
school.  

 
Kind Regards,  

KS1 Team 


